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Head's Hello, 
 
This week, during our family Friday, Mrs Ellis gave a talk for parents on online 
safety. Mrs Ellis works for Devon and Cornwall police in this area and has lots of 
expertise. We are very grateful for all of her help and advice. The internet can be 
an amazing tool and it can be used in lots of different ways. Children can play, 
learn, create and connect - opening up a whole world of exciting possibilities. 
But how do you keep track of what they’re doing and make sure they’re staying 
safe? Whether you’re an online expert or you’re not sure where to start we’ve 
got 4 key tips to help you: 
 explore the online world together 
 talk to your child about staying safe online 

 manage the software and tools your family use 
 agree rules about what’s ok and what’s not 

Further information and advice can be found on our website in the parents 
section or come to the office and pick up a spare 'DIgital Parenting' magazine 
if you did not get one last term. Together, we can ensure our children have 
safe parameters in which to explore online. 
 
Taking pride in our uniform is important to us at Lostwithiel. Can I gently   
remind children and parents that sensible school shoes should be worn to 
school. Other footwear such as trainers and Heelys are not permitted. 
 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Natalie Simmonds 
 

Star Learners 

Apple -  Liam Smith & Rosalie Walker 

Cherry— Arthur Laidler & Lois Maclennan 

Willow— Emma Croft & Mason Sanders 

Beech – Jasmine Thorpe & Jago Willcox 

 Maple— Ellie Lean & Samson Van der Merwe 

Conkers— Calum Doney & Kym Harmer 
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Football and Netball Matches 

There was an outstanding team effort from all the children           

involved in the recent football and netball matches against             

Tywardreath on the 9th January. 

Football -Yr 3/4 Lostwithiel lost 0-1 

                Yrs 5/6 Lostwithiel won 3-0. 

 Netball—Lostwithiel won 4-3 ( second win this season ) 

Library volunteer wanted! 

Would you be interested in      

helping in our school library? We 

would love someone to stay in the 

morning after drop off until 

9.30am to help children return and 

take out books. If you would be  

interested in helping in any way 

then please let the office know. 

Tea and biscuits provided!   

Mrs Naylor 

We are delighted to 

inform you that Mrs 

Naylor had a baby girl 

named Evelyn on the 

13th December. 

Mum and baby are 

well. 

Water 

In order to ensure all children are 

drinking enough during the day 

we would like every child to bring 

a  named  water bottle into 

school that can be left in class so 

that they can keep healthy and 

hydrated.  

Many Thanks. Mrs Webber 

Lunch Menu 

A new Lunch menu 

for the Spring Term 

was issued to          

children before 

Christmas. If you have 

not received a copy 

we do have some 

spares in the school 


